

Cariboo Regional District
File No. 1950-01

OCT 1 6 2019;

eferred To DCO

September 27/2019

SOUTH CARIBOO JOINT COMMITTEE

FINAL REPORT ON \$750.00 INVESTED IN SOUTH CARIBOO IN-SCHOOL MENTORING PROGRAMS

Thank you for your support of our programming in the South Cariboo in the 2017-2018 School Year.

It is clear, after serving our mentoring programs in the South Cariboo for the last four years we need to continue to support this satellite location of our organization. Without your support, we would not have been able to expand our services for children in the South Cariboo.

The funds allocated to us were used to support our Mentoring Coordinator in our South Cariboo Office, to support matches in the Elementary School in 100 Mile House.

As part of our Nationally Mandated service delivery framework, we are required to gather feedback from mentors, teachers and principals. To highlight our findings from the teachers, 83% of mentees showed a significant improvement in their personal growth and behavior. In return, 100% of our teen mentors reported feeling valued within our program.

The feedback received from the principals and counselors reported our programs as 100% positive for the children involved. This overwhelmingly positive response was supported by requests to continue the program in the 2019/2020 school year.

Your support made a difference in the lives of children and youth in the South Cariboo.

Thank you!

Yours sincerely,

Angela Kadar

Executive Director